
 

 

Keilhauer & Momentum Group Launch New Textile Card 

Introducing a new collection of best-selling patterns and colors at competitive price points 

 

 

 

March 14, 2019 (Toronto) - Announced today, Keilhauer and Momentum Group have launched a 
new textile card, offering a selection of 12 best-selling patterns in an array of color options.   

New pattern and color options were selected to provide design professionals with a refreshed 
offering of upholstery lines that are current and easily adaptable to any environment. 

Competitive pricing, proven performance and sustainably sourced materials, the reinvigorated 
selection of textiles are affordable, made-to-last and incorporate recycled content and low impact 
materials.  

All Momentum fabrics are made with recycled or natural fibers, and are free of PVC and other 
harmful chemicals. The fabrics are GREENGUARD certified, meaning the materials have been tested 
and scientifically proven to have low chemical emissions. 

“At Keilhauer, we pride ourselves in partnering with like-minded companies that are committed to 
producing sustainable products, made with people and the environment in mind,” said Josephine 
Abate, Sustainability Officer, Keilhauer. “That’s why we’ve partnered with Momentum Group to offer 



our customers a selection of textiles that are low impact, and contribute to the improvement of 
indoor air quality in the environments in which our products are used.” 

 

To view all Momentum textile patterns and color offerings on Keilhauer products, simply visit 
www.memosamples.com and click “Products” to find the 5 Clicks tab. Select Keilhauer to search for 
additional choices that are in grade and in stock. 

To find out which Keilhauer products have Momentum upholstery options, please visit 
www.keilhauer.com/textiles and refer to the textile suitability chart. Here you will also find a copy of 
our digital brochure.   

 

ABOUT MOMENTUM GROUP 

Founded in 1991, Momentum Group is one of the nation’s leading creators of sustainable contract 
textiles. It is the tie that binds three innovators in the textile design industry: Sina 
Pearson, Momentum Textiles, and LoomSource. The mission of Momentum Group is to create 
textiles that inspire and equip our customers to execute great work for their clients. We are 
individually and collectively committed to superior service and operational excellence. For more 
information, please visit www.memosamples.com. 

 

ABOUT KEILHAUER 

Founded in 1981, Keilhauer is a privately owned, design focused contract furniture manufacturer. 
Keilhauer manufactures seating and tables for all the areas of the organization where there is an 
exchange of ideas. Keilhauer products are thoughtfully made to support communication and 
engagement in spaces such as meeting rooms, collaboration areas, lobbies and lunchrooms. 
Working with world-renowned furniture designers, Keilhauer is internationally recognized for award-
winning design, built with extreme craftsmanship, to the highest environmental standards. The 
company is headquartered in Toronto, Ontario. For more information, please visit Keilhauer.com. 
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